
Notice of Motion – Submitted by Councillor J Weatherill 
 
This Council deplores the location of mobile phone masts within a 
radius of 750 mts of a school. 
 
The Council instructs the CEO to write to the relevant  
 minister of the new government requiring that planning    
 applications for mobile phone masts conform to the standard  
 requirements for all planning applications and do not receive  
 deemed planning consent 56 days after receipt. 
  

 


